
The Sutntner Village of Sandy Beach 

"RR,1 Site 1 Box 63, onoway, A13 ToE 1vo 

'Phone: 780.967.2873 fax: 780.967.2813 
Etnail: svsandYb@xp1ornet.ca 

All Sandy Beach Residents 

Re: Wastewater Disposal fees (Pump Outs) 

Dear Fellow Resident 

March 13th, 2020 

Several market factors, have increased wastewater disposal fees affecting the entire industry in 
the region, which will remain in the forecast until 2023. One major change is a rate increase in 
disposal fees imposed by the Town of Onaway for all haulers accessing the Onaway lagoon, 
which is paid directly by the hauler and is reflected in the cost to you for a pump out. 

Exact increases will vary depending on the size of your holding tank but on average will be 
around 9% for 2020. As an example, the cost increase for an 1,800 gallon tank may be 
approximately $10.00. 

As promised, Standstone's hauling rates have not changed. The aim is to maintain this pricing 
until the 1st of January 2021.

We appreciate your patience on this matter. 

Please direct ALL questions to svsandyb@xplornet.ca or 780.967.2873 during business hours. 

Sincerely, 

Gordon Drybrough - Mayor 

Denise Lambert - Councillor 


